
POST-RESULT SERVICES 

We very much hope that your results are what you had wished for.  However, if you have a 

concern about the marking of your exam papers, then you should discuss it with your 

subject teacher or subject team leader in the first instance.  They will have access to your 

individual component results and the subject grade boundaries, and will be able to advise 

whether further action may be appropriate. 

Over the page you will find details of the post-result services that are available from the 

Awarding Bodies, together with the deadlines for submitting a request and the costs 

involved.  If you wish to order a service then you should contact Ms Allan, the Exams Officer, 

to complete the required form and make payment. Please note that we are unable to 

submit a request to the Awarding Body until full payment is received. 

The Exams Officer will be available in school until 1500 on results day and from 0900 until 

1300 on the Friday after and can be contacted on 01749 678799 Ext 444. She will then 

return to school on Tuesday 3rd September. If you need to contact her outside of these 

times you can forward an email for her attention to office@blue.somerset.sch.uk and she 

will respond to you as soon as she can. There will be members of the School Leadership 

Team, Pastoral Team and teachers available on results day to advise you and answer any 

queries you may have. 

Exam certificates will arrive in school during November and you will be able to collect them 

from the Sixth Form Centre if you are returning to school.  Information on dates and times 

for collection will be published nearer the time. If you are not returning to The Blue School 

you will be able to collect them from school reception as follows: 

 Tuesday 3rd December and Thursday 5th December                    1630 – 1730 

 Monday 9th December and Wednesday 11th December      1630 - 1730       

If you are unable to attend in person then you can nominate someone to collect on your 

behalf but they must bring written permission from yourself and photo ID.  Any certificates 

that are not collected by the end of November 2020 will be destroyed and, if required by 

employers in future, you will have to seek replacements from the Awarding Bodies which 

will prove costly.  You are therefore encouraged to collect your certificates at the earliest 

opportunity. 
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